1618 Fleasant Street
blest Des Moines, lowa 50265
Sugust 2, 1990

M. James Dinsmore
Editor, lowa Rird Life
4024 fHrkansas Drive
Ames, lowa 50010

Dear Sir,

Fam Allen has asked me to write to yvou about ouwr sightings and/or feeding
af the pine siskin.

We had had a bag of medium sized suntlower hearts hanging in front of our
kitohen window until about the 20th of July. At that time we changed it
to niger seed, Frior to the 20th we were sesing one to three siskins at
the bag, and they were there three to five times daily that we recorded.
Atter the feed had been changed to niger, there was only one siskin
sighted at a time and the last vigit was on the 24th of July.

I hope that this is reaching you in time and will be of some help.

Sincerely,

Fay Giramlich



